
SECOND SUNDAY IN LENT 

FEBRUARY 25, 2018 

 

As Jesus came near and saw the city, he wept over it, saying,  

“If you, even you, had only recognized on this day the things that make for peace.” 

-Luke 19:41-42 
 

Worship – 9:30 a.m.  Sunday School – 10:50 a.m. 

 

WE GATHER TO WORSHIP 
 

PRELUDE  Karen Goering Hostetler, accompanist 

           

CHORAL CALL TO WORSHIP Down in the Valley to Pray arr. Althouse   O God of Font and Altar     Scott  

 

WELCOME AND PRAYER  Duane Graber, worship leader 

    

    *HYMN #70  Immortal, invisible, God only wise     

   

WE LISTEN AND LEARN 

   

CHILDREN’S TIME Tara Lindahl 

As we sing this song by Pete Seeger, the children will collect coins  

for Mennonite Central Committee. 

 
When we look and we see things are not what they should be 

God's counting on me, God's counting on you   (2x) 
 

Chorus: 

Hoping we'll all pull through (3x) 

Me and you 
 

It's time to turn things around trickle up, not trickle down 

God's counting on me, God's counting on you. (2x)  Chorus 

 

When there’s big problems to be solved let’s get everyone involved 

God’s counting on me, God’s counting on you. (2x)  Chorus 



GOSPEL LESSON Mark 8:27-38 
 

SERMON  Refuse to lose 

      

 *HYMN SS #39 (sing all 5 stanzas)  Will you come and follow me      

    

WE RESPOND AND SHARE 
 

SHARING JOY 
We welcome the introduction of guests and visitors during this time. One way we get to know 

one another is by signing the friendship registers. Once the register reaches the center aisle, 

please pass it back to the outer aisle. 

 

SHARING CONCERNS 

 

PRAYING TOGETHER 
Slips of paper are available in the attendance register for those who wish to offer joys and 

concerns silently and anonymously. These papers, if put in the offering plate, will be placed in 

the prayer bowl at the front of the sanctuary.    

 

OFFERING 

 

WE GO INTO THE WORLD WITH LOVE 
  

 During the season of Lent, children in K - 5
th

 grade will be dismissed for 

WorshipArts (Room 114) during announcement time. WorshipArts is a time  

for children to respond to worship, ask questions and learn more  about the  

                     language, ritual, movement, sound and art  incorporated in worship. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Please take time to read the announcements printed in newsnotes today.  If you did not have 

time to submit a written announcement, or if something new needs highlighting, please hand 

your written announcement to the worship leader or pastor before the worship service.  These 

announcements will then be shared from up front as opposed to passing the microphone.   

 

SENDING FORTH PRAYER, HYMN AND POSTLUDE 
 

  During the season of Lent, we ask that after the hymn (see next page), the 

congregation remain seated for the postlude as opportunity for further reflection and 

contemplation. We will be dismissed by the worship leader. 
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*Please stand as you are able. 

Unless otherwise indicated, hymns are in the blue Hymnal: A Worship Book.  

 As we sing, please use language that makes worship most meaningful, enriching and inclusive. 

 

 

 

 
Here is a place for worship reflections. What are you sensing about God in the here and now?  

What words, images or questions do you want to take with you into this new week?  
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